
 

 

 

Council Meeting 

8 April 2014 

 
 

QUESTIONS TO REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES    
 
 
1. From Councillor Brian Coleman  
  

 Was Councillor Coakley-Webb happy with the way the Trustees at their autumn 
 meeting went about appointing a Foundation Governor for QE Boys School?  
 

Response from Councillor Pauline Coakley Webb – Council Representative 
Endowment Fund of the Schools of Queen Elizabeth the First, Barnet. 

  
 
2. From Councillor Brian Coleman 

 

Will he update Council on the business conducted at the last meeting of NLWA on 
Feb 13th, assuming he bothered to attend? 
 
Response from Councillor Dean Cohen – Council Representative on the 
North London Waste Authority. 
 


